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Joint Comment Letter on the FDIC's
Proposal to Amend Regulations
Implementing the Change in Bank
Control Act
On October 29, 2024, the Investment Company Institute and ICI Southwest submitted a
joint comment letter to the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation on its proposal to amend
its regulations implementing the Change in Bank Control Act.

Read more in the comment letter.
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